
 

12 April 2024 

 

Notice of Extension of Bid Submission Deadline for SPAMF001/24 - Design and Build of 

New Toilet Facility, Walkway, and Security Hut at Mulifanua Wharf 

 

Interested bidders are hereby notified that bid submission date for SPAMF001/24, as outlined in 

Section I: Letter of Invitation and Sub-clause 15.7 of Section IIa: Bid Data Sheet, has been 

extended from the original due date of 01 April 2024 to 29 April 2024. 

AMENDMENT TO ITB 15.7: 

For bid submission purposes, the procuring entity’s address is: 

Attention: The Secretary, Tenders Board 

Floor-Room number: 4th Floor 

Address: Central Bank Building of Samoa, Beach Road 

City: APIA 

Country: SAMOA 

 

The new deadline for the submission of bids is as follows: 

Date: 29 April 2024 

Time: 11:00am 

 

All other terms and conditions outlined in the original bidding document remain unchanged. For 

any further inquiries, please contact Sooalo Kuresa at sooalo.kuresa@spasamoa.ws or Steve at 

steve@spasamoa.ws. 

 

Thank you for your attention, 

 

So’oalo Kuresa So’oalo 

General Manager 

Samoa Ports Authority 

mailto:moe@spasamoa.ws

